Dr. Gregory Hobaugh
Superintendent/Elementary School Principal
High Bridge Elementary School

40 Fairview Avenue

High Bridge, NJ 08829

March 6, 2024

Dear Dr. Hobaugh and The High Bridge Board of Education,

Please accept this letter as my intent to retire from service to the High Bridge
Elementary School. My intended last day of service is June 30, 2024 with retirement
effective July 1, 2024,

I am very grateful for my employment over the last several years. It has been an
honor and privilege to work with my colleagues to serve the students and families of the
High Bridge School District. I wish you, the staff, students, and High Bridge families all

the best for a bright future.
Best Regards,

Mrs. Laurie Piell
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cc: Mrs. Emma Alparone

Director of Special Services
HBES Assistant Principal



